
Celebrating Oxford Houses: 
Recovery Housing a Driver of Resiliency

THURSDAY, MAY 26, 2022, 12-1 P.M.

Governor Roy Cooper proclaimed May as Oxford House Month. For over 
30 years, the Oxford House, Inc. organization, in partnership with the 

NC Department of Health and Human Services, Division of Mental Health/
Developmental Disabilities/Substance Abuse Services, has positively impacted 

the lives of tens of thousands of North Carolinians through self-run, self-
supported recovery homes known as Oxford Houses. This webinar will address 
the past, present, and future state of Oxford Houses in NC and celebrate the 

overwhelming success of the model as a driver of resiliency, advancements made 
in the last 30 years in NC, the vision the Division has, and how 

the efforts in NC have been used as a model across the entire country.

JOIN LINK 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1714070881079954446
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